FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
In the last 5 years how many objections have you receive to your financial accounts (please give an answer per year)

2023/24 1

2022/23 1

2021/22 0

2020/21 0

2019/20 0


On average what was the time between the objection being received and the objector receiving a response.

The Council does not hold the information you have asked for. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Objections to the financial accounts are raised with, and responded by, the auditor. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
